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It’s hard to believe 
that June is here! 
All of our class-
rooms are getting 
ready for a busy, fun 
filled summer.  

We would like to 
congratulate our 
VPK students for a 
great job last month 
at graduation. Eve-
ryone did a fantastic 
job! We wish you all 
the best in your fu-
ture endeavors. Wa-
ter days will resume 
this month. All in-
formation with dates 
and times is inside 
the newsletter. If 
you have any ques-
tions or concerns 
please speak to your 

child's teachers or 
administration. 

Happy Father’s Day 
to all Dads. Every 
class will be having 
a special event in 
honor of Father’s 
day. Please keep an 
eye on the parent 
board in your child’s 
classroom for the 
date and time.  

 

Just a few reminders 

Wellington closes at 
6:00pm. Prompt 
pick up is appreci-
ated and expected. 
While we under-
stand that there 
may be some cir-
cumstances beyond 

your control, please 
plan to pay, in cash, 
a late pick up fee of 
$9 per each 5 minute 
period per child left 
past 6pm. Also if pos-
sible please call 
ahead to let us know 
you will be late.  

For the summer 
months, please apply 
sunscreen on your 
child before arriving 
at school. Your 
child’s teacher can 
reapply before after-
noon play time, with 
a written note from 
you. Thank you and 
have a wonderful 
June!! 

 

5th Kona Ice 

14th Flag Day 

15th Father’s Day 

19th Kona Ice 

21st Summer Sol-
stice 

  

  

Special Points 

of Interest: 

Infants 

It’s time for the beach!! This month’s theme is Sand, Sea, and Sun. We will 
be learning all about the beach and doing fun crafts, too! Happy Father’s Day 
to all our Dad’s and Grandfather’s! We will be celebrating you on Friday June 
13th at 3pm with “(Root)Beer & Dogs”! We hope everyone can participate! 
Please remember to label every bottle and sippy cup with your child’s first 
and last name, date, and time prepared. Also, remember to check your 
child’s daily sheet for any supplies needed. This month’s milestones:  Sulli-
van, Jeremiah, Allyson, and Sophia are walking, Nicholas is crawling, and 
Kaylie and Caden are standing all by themselves! We are very proud of their 
accomplishments!!  

Thank you for sharing your child with us!  

~ Ms Karen, Ms Kathy, Ms Ashley, and Ms Claudia 

Kona Ice is return-
ing this summer!! 
$2 for a special 
treat every other 
Thursday! Ask the 
front desk for 
more information! 



Developmental 1A 

We are headed to the beach 
this month! We will also be 
celebrating Father’s 
Day...check the parent board 
for more information. Water 
Days are starting up, too! 
Watch the parent board for 
more information! Thank you 
to all Mom’s and Grand-
mother’s who came to our 
Mother’s Day snack! We had 
fun!! Once again, thank you 
for sharing your child with us! 

~ Ms Loumarie and Ms Jenn 

Developmental 2A 

Summer is officially here!! During the month of June we will be learning 
about sea animals, the beach, and the sun! As you can see, it is getting 
hotter outside. Any freeze pop donations are greatly appreciated! We want 
to wish Bentley, Noah, Hayden, Amani, and Brandon the best of luck as 
they transition to D2B. We would also like to welcome our new friends 
Jayden, Kayden, Lyla, Jaiden, Izaiah, and Killari! We have many activities 
planned through the summer, so please keep an eye on the classroom 
door for upcoming events. Father’s Day activity invitations will go home 
soon...please check your folders. Thank you for sharing your child with 
us! 

~Ms Maria and Ms Carolyn 

Developmental 1B 

Finally summer has arrived! It’s 
time again for our water days to re-
sume! Also, donations of ice pops 
are greatly appreciated! They are a 
wonderful treat during the hot after-
noon! We will be having our Father’s 
Day celebration as well! Keep an eye 
on the parent board for upcoming 
events. Please provide a sippy cup of 
water to keep in your child’s cubby. 
Also, please apply sunscreen to your 
child before coming to school. We 
would like to wish our friends good 
luck as they transition into the 2 
year old room! We will miss you! We 
would also like to welcome our new 
friends from 1A! We are so happy 
you are joining our class! Thank you 
for sharing your child with us! 

~Ms Lynsay and Ms Jessica 



Developmental 3 

Welcome to the month of June! We would first 
like to welcome Ms. Cindy into our class! This 
month we will focus on a lot of different learn-
ing activities, along with a lot of fun activities. 
We will also do a science project each week. In 
the month of June, we will begin to have water 
days. This will keep our kids cool outside while 
they have a little fun in the sun! See the sched-
ule in this newsletter. Please bring your child 
ready for water day with sunscreen applied. 
Also, please provide a complete change of 
clothes. The theme this month is Sand, Sea, 
and Sun. We will be reviewing letters “Aa”—”Ll” 
and will start learning to count by 10’s! Our col-
ors this month are orange and turquoise and 
our shapes are a circle and the sun. Let’s make 
this a fun and eventful summer!! We are accept-
ing ice pop donations for outdoor snacks. 
Thank you for sharing your child with us! 

~Ms Cindy, Ms Tiffany, and Ms Destiney 

Developmental 2B 

June is here and this means time for some Fun in the Sun! June’s 
theme is all about sand, sea, and sun! We have many exciting ac-
tivities planned so please keep an eye on the parent board. We 
would like to welcome our new friends from 2A and wish our friends 
moving on to D3 Our Father’s Day party will be held the second 
week of June...more information is coming! A reminder to please la-
bel all clothing and blankets. Also, make sure to check your child’s 
folder daily for supplies needed! We will be accepting any donations 
of freeze pops throughout the summer to help us keep cool during 
the hot days! As always, thank you for sharing your child with us! 

~Ms Katie and Ms Kim 



VPK 

VPK is heading to the beach for Sand, Sea, 
and Fun in the Sun! We will be splashing 
into Summer in no time! This month, we 
will be discussing sea life and beach fun. 
We will also be reviewing letters “A-L” and 
counting by 10’s! We are going to explore 
with the colors turquoise and orange. Fa-
ther’s Day is June 15th. VPK will be having 
lots of fun activities and projects coming up 
to celebrate all of the great Dad’s out there! 
Please feel free to stop by our parent board 
and check your child’s file daily for any up-
coming events. 

Thank you for sharing your child with us! 

~VPK Teachers 

PreK 

The sun is hot, sunscreen is cool. Don’t forget to protect 
your child’s skin before coming to school. We would like 
to say goodbye to our friends that are moving to VPK 
and welcome to our new friends. This months theme is 
Sand, Sea, and Sun. Please make sure your child is here 
by 9am to ensure that they will participate in all of the 
exciting activities we have planned for this month. As a 
friendly reminder, please make sure your child has extra 
clothes, a blanket, and a fitted sheet (all labeled) in his 
or her cubby. Also, any donations of clothing would be 
greatly appreciated. Thank you for sharing your 
child with us!  

~Ms Ruth, Ms Angela, and Ms Stephanie 


